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On behalf of CPRE Essex I would fuly support the representations made by the City of London Epping 
Forest Department concerning matters relating to the MMs for the emerging Local Plan, in particular 
the concerns over Habitat Regulations Assessment, SAMMS, SANGs and the APMS. 
Patricia Moxey B.Sc. (Hons) FBNA 

Vice Chairman, CPRE Essex


